
 

Virtual School Newsletter  

 Dear Parents, 

I hope that you all continue to be in good health. 

Thank you for your patience in answering our calls this week as we ascertained who would be return-
ing.  

We look forward to welcoming returning pupils next week. Please ensure that you double check your 
start and finish times. 

Please could I remind parents at this time that two households are still not able to mix unless outside 
with social distancing. This includes in a car, so one family cannot legally give another child or adult a 
lift in a car currently. 

Protecting our whole community is crucial as we begin to return to school, levels of COVID 19 in the 
South West are lower than the rest of the country but to keep it that way we all need to be vigilant and 
maintain social distancing.  

We are doing everything we can to protect your families so I would ask that you do everything you can 
to protect our staff. 

Next week Mr Low will be inviting those year 6 pupils who are remaining at home to join him in his 
’Google Classroom’ for morning lessons. He will send joining instructions via the VLE on Monday. If this 
is successful we will look at doing some ‘live’ virtual learning with year 5. Virtual learning will continue 
for all other pupils and the staff will continue to phone all families who are not at school. 

Stay safe, 

Best wishes, 

Nicki 

5th June 2020 

Important Reminder  

All details of your child's return to school including drop off and pick up times can be found at: 

https://www.stnicholasschool.co.uk/website/home/ 

Please scroll down to newsletter and click on  Return to School’ 

 

School Uniform 
 
Our school uniform is supplied by Norton Sports & Camping, 77 High Street, Midsomer Norton, BA3 2DE who, in normal cir-
cumstances would be more than happy to see you.  However, during the current coronavirus crisis, there is a need to keep 
visits to the shop to a minimum and, therefore, we ask that you place your uniform orders directly with the shop (preferably) 
by email (nortonsportsandcamping@hotmail.com), alternatively by phone (07753 315774 up to 14 June and 01761 418972 
thereafter) or by post. 
 
Please note that the shop is not likely to reopen until 15 June but orders can be placed at any time.  To ensure that self-

distancing rules are maintained, the changing room facilities at the shop will not be available, you are therefore asked to be 

as sure as possible on your sizing.  Nevertheless, the opportunity to change items at a later date will be available. 
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